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Here's Why BMW Stopped
Making Manual Transmission
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2023 BMW 3-series is SO
CLOSE to being great 3
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Rebuild the BMW car The Best
BMW 3 Series To Buy BMW Key
Fob Tricks / Hidden Features
You NEVER Knew Existed 
2023 BMW 7 Series M750e -
Sound, Interior and Exterior
in detailI'm stunned by the
facelifted BMW 3-series All
You Need to Know | The new 3
Series Are BMWs Reliable? 
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Programmable Memory Keys
Owner's Manual What It’s
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10 Years Your BMW Probably
Needs This! How to Drive
Manual - BMW Edition 
Can the BMW 3 Series Touring
do EVERYTHING?The 5 Most
Reliable BMW 3 Series Models
You Can Buy Bmw Manuals 3
Series
The BMW 3 Series has set the
standard for a generation of
sporty saloons, but now has
more competition to face
than ever before. Is the
latest version still top-
dog?

BMW 3 Series Saloon (2015 -
2018) review
We take breif overview of
the motorsport-inspired E36
BMW M3 and see what makes it
an excellent driver's car
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and future classic.

Why Every Gearhead Should
Drive A BMW M3 E36
BMW M has confirmed the
debut of its 2023 M3 Touring
at the 2022 Goodwood
Festival of Speed running in
the U.K. from June 23-26.
BMW M, which recently turned
50, is this year's featured
marque for the ...

2023 BMW M3 Touring set for
2022 Goodwood Festival of
Speed debut
This month’s Goodwood
Festival of Speed will help
celebrate the 50th
anniversary of BMW M and
play host to the public
debuts of various new
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models. The most important
new car being presented at
...

2023 BMW M3 Touring Teased
Ahead Of Goodwood Unveiling
There are more potent M-
badged cars in BMW's stable,
but Rob Margeit argues the
2022 BMW M240i xDrive is all
the 'M' car you will ever
need. What we love ...

2022 BMW M240i review
New BMW 2 Series Active
Tourer revealed with more
tech and new engines. BMW
has revealed its new 2
Series Active Tourer as the
brand’s sole MPV enters its
second generation. Sin ...
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Used BMW Alpina B3 Manual
cars for sale
Who would’ve guessed Toyota
would become a safe haven
for driving enthusiasts? The
Supra MT is its latest car
to welcome in stick-shift
diehards ...

2022 Toyota GR Supra manual
review: International first
drive
We begin with something that
isn’t a BMW M5. To use movie-
franchise parlance, however,
the M535i should be
considered absolute canon.
Launched in 19 ...

Every generation of the BMW
M5: a guide
Report on future M car and
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SUV models from BMW,
including powertrains,
production plants, platforms
and launch timings.

Where to next for BMW M
division?
BMW will introduce the first
M3 Touring on June 23 at the
2022 Goodwood Festival of
Speed, and it released a
photo to preview the hot-
rodded wagon.

BMW previews M3 Touring
wagon ahead of Festival of
Speed debut
A 355ci small-block Chevy in
a 2003 Mini Cooper S? Yeah
right, next you’re going to
say it’s got RWD out of an
E36 BMW … oh wait, it has
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that, too.

Small-Block Chevy + 2003
Mini Cooper S + E36 BMW
Suspension = Perfect Power
Tour Sleeper
BMW teases new M2 again. BMW
has continued to preview its
upcoming, second-generation
2023 M2 coupe, with the rear-
wheel-drive sports car shown
off drifting ...

2023 BMW M2: Everything we
know about BMW M's pocket
rocket
The BMW M240i is a perfect
competitor to the all-new
Ford Mustang GT as it has
the performance and the
looks to match the American
muscle.
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Why We Would Buy The BMW
M240i Over The Ford Mustang
GT
We’re talking, of course,
about the Z4M Coupe. Now,
there’s a good reason why
the Z4 isn’t quite as
revered as the M3; it’s
commonly accepted that, in
best BMW tradition, the
saloon-derived coupe is ...
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